ROYAL OAK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

Making A Difference

"Dave Hhe Jape”

The ROCA Executive would like members to join in a fund raising cam-

paign that is as simple as [-2-3 !

I.  Retain your Country Grocer cashier's receipt when purchasing
groceries.

2. Turn the receipts over to an Executive member or mail them
to the PO Box (info below).

3. We will turn the receipts into gift certificates that can be used
for such things as: refreshments for meetings, food for summer

events, or even members purchasing them at face value!

OUNT% You Il feel llke famllY

Royal Oak Community Association O 0 0 O

Visit our web site:
www.royaloakcommunityassociation.ca

PO Box #50

E-mail: Unit #106—4480 W. Saanich Road
RoyalOakCA@gmail.com Victoria, BC
V8Z 3E9



